
As an accredited land trust one of your responsibilities is to notify the Commission in writing of any substantial change in
your land trust's structure or operation. Why? Because some changes could affect your land trust's ability to comply with
Standards and Practices and program requirements. The Commission will be in touch and may request information to
confirm your land trust's continued compliance.

Review the Compliance Confirmation Policy

To help us keep our records in order, please let us know when:

A new executive director joins the team.
The accreditation contact changes.

You must contact the Commission if:

The name of your organization changes.
There is a change in geographical area.
Your land trust will be merging, affiliating with another
organzation, or any other corporate combinations where
land assets or corporate entities are brought together
under a formal agreement.
There are changes in your land trust's corporate structure.
There are changes in your programmatic work, such as accepting easements when it previously only accepted fee
lands.

https://www.landtrustaccreditation.org/about/policies/131-compliance-confirmation-policy-and-procedures
https://accreditationcommission.wufoo.com/forms/q8wf4e014wcga9/

